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January 12,1972

Mr Toshiaki Kasahara

Secretary General International Kendo Federation
c/o Nippon-Budokan 2 Kitancmaru-Kcen Chiyoda-Ku
Tokyo

Japan

Dear Sirs,

In Your letter to Mr Robert von Sandor dated December 3, 1971
you point out that we have not paid our membersubscription feor
S N

I am very sorry we have not paid in due time.

On Janvary T I ‘senty in my, own name, US 2:30,000 in a money
remittance to your Kudan Branch of Kyowa Bank, International
Xendo- Federation, Account No- 50916,

I would be very greatful if you woul

me a letter that you have received the money.

I hope it is pessible #or you to tell me at the same time
how mych the membersubscription is for 1972 and when it is
to. bespaids '

d be kind enough to send

Yours cincerely

CXHAQGJ*él,t:u;}\u&kﬁxvv/

Roland Briksson
cagshier The Swedish Budo Associagtion
Xendo section

Roland Eriksson
Bordsviagen %%B
122 46 Enskede
Stockholm
Sweden

Enclosing a copy of money remittanc



